
Neighbourhood	Planning	Response	–	Broughton	&	Old	Dalby	Parish	Council	
		
Thank	you	for	your	email	dated	27th	February.		The	PC	discussed	the	points	raised	at	their	
meeting	on	5thMarch	and	have	asked	that	I	feedback	the	following;	
																	
1/	The	PC	would	be	happy	for	approach	3	to	be	adopted.	
																	
2/	The	PC	accepts	the	inclusion	of	Station	Lane	as	an	allocation,	in	alignment	with	its	
inclusion	in	the	Neighbourhood	Plan.	
																	
3/	The	PC	asks	that	approach	3	be	adopted	with	regards	to	OLD2	(suggested	to	be	
renumbered	to	OLD3)	i.e.	as	this	is	not	in	the	NP	(post	examination	and	approaching	
referendum)	the	LP	defer	to	this	and	it	not	be	included	in	the	LP.	
		
Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	comment	at	this	stage	of	the	LP	process.	
		
Kind	regards	
		
Lucy	Flavin	
Clerk	to	the	Parish	Council	of	Broughton	and	Old	Dalby	
	


